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DISTRICT ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Rumors are running rampant that the District Advisory Committee, which has been formed to recommend
the permanent new location for our district Dual Immersion Program, currently located on the 36th St site
(Georgia Brown), has already made “a recommendation and that a school is closing.” This is not true, nor
is the committee planning this evening to make a decision as to the site they will be recommending.
Nothing could be further from the truth. While moving it to the current site of Winifred Pifer is one of
many options that have been recommended for consideration, no decision has been made nor is to be made
until the committee concludes its study next month.
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